Holiday Closures!
We will close at 1 p.m.
on Wednesday, Nov.
25t and will be closed
on Thursday and Friday
B of that week for the
Thanksgiving holidays.
We will reopen on
Monday, Nov. 30th,

We will be closed the
entire week of Dec. 21+
through Dec. 25™ for
the Christmas holidays.

Christmas Pictures will be

afterwards. Photos are

up front.
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Dates to Remember!
on Tuesday, November 17, The

photographer will arrive around 8
a.m. and breakfast will be served

ONLY! Order forms are available

T

What We are Learning!

The Baby Bees are listening fo
music, singing songs, and reading
books! They are still enjoying @,
Tummy Time and working to hold @

their bofttles!

The Caterpillars and the Butterflies
are learning about Fall colors and §
scents, forest animals, and being
Thankful!

The Robins are continuing with the
Between the Lions curriculum,
working on writing their names
and counting activities.

Important Reminders!

Please make sure that you
have sent a new set of
change of clothes for the
cooler weather labeled with
your child’s name. |
Infants also need blankets
for Tummy Time and LOTS of
bibs!
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